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Red Tape is now online 

The latest edition of Red Tape is available to read HERE. This edition’s cover story is a feature on the 

stunning 19 per cent pay rise won by the PSA for staff in NSW schools.  

See the story behind this ground-breaking victory in our video HERE.  

The latest issue of Red Tape also includes highlights from the PSA/CPSU NSW Women’s Conference, 

as well as a gathering of Correctives Officers from all over Australia and New Zealand. And readers can 

take a trip behind the scenes of the Royal Botanic Gardens.  

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/RED-TAPE-_OCT-DEC.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tFsE4vu2IeQ&feature=youtu.be

